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FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 

Sunday School                     10:45 a.m.  

 



 

 
FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 

SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 
FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 

SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 
Sunday, November 10, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE     

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                   Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS 

*PRAISE SONGS   “To God be the Glory”       #36 
   “Blessings”     Power Point 

ORPHAN/STAND SUNDAY PRAYER               Anita VanVeldhuizen 

   RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE              
~Children age 4 – 2nd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

MESSAGE                               “Adopted into the Family!” 
Scripture:  Isaiah 1:17, Ephesians 1:4 – 5, James 1:27  

SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS    

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER 

*BENEDICTION                                                           

*SONG OF PARTING  “Sent Forth by God’s Blessing”                         #782 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 

 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters: Paul & Jami Jacobson     Organist:  Phil Brouwer 

Fellowship Cookies provided by Bonnie Van Ginkel & Trista Blauwet 

Healthy snacks provided by Bev Arp  Video Recording:  Collin Teunissen 

Nursery Caregivers: Katlyn Van Roekel, Liz Bonestroo, Kendra Van Regenmorter  

Children & Worship Leader: Eileen  Banner Bearers: Kohen Koedam & Liam Oye 

Children & Worship Greeters: Carrie B, Gwen B, Shannon F, Rachel T, Hadley D 

 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ November 17 
9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 
Greeters: Carolyn Huyser & Jean Berg  Organist:  Amber Van Essen 
Fellowship Cookies provided by Gwen Berentschot & Janette Boer 
Healthy snacks provided by Jody Van Regenmorter Video Recording:  Levi Horstman 
Nursery Caregivers:  Kassidy Van Ginkel, Samantha Scholten, Shaela Van Wyk 
Children & Worship Leader: Jody   Banner Bearers: Claire McKenny & Braylee Koedam 
Children & Worship Greeters: Brittany VO, Melissa R, Nikki M, Breanna F, Emily VR 
 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Chad Van Regenmorter and Jake Erpenbach. 

The Congregational Meeting has been set for Monday, November 18 at 7:00 p.m.  We will be voting for two 

new elders and two new deacons for a three-year term. Those who have been nominated for elder are Chad 

Berentschot, Denny Van Veldhuizen, Kenny Van Veldhuizen and Darwin Ver Hoeven.  Those nominated for 

deacon are Tyler Attema, Brent Driesen, Travis Koedam and Chris Oye.  If anyone has a biblical reason for 

these individuals not to serve in this office, please visit with Pastor Rob or a consistory member.  The deacons 

will be presenting the 2020 budget.  Be in prayer as we elect new elders and deacons.  I encourage everyone to 

attend! 

If you would like to be more involved in the life and ministry of the church, we are looking for the right 

individual to fill the volunteer Nursery Coordinator position.  This position would be responsible for overseeing 

the nursery, coordinating volunteers, and making sure the nursery runs smoothly and safely.  If you are interested 

in this position and would like more information or to see the job description, please contact Pastor Rob. 

Impact will meet this week, Nov. 13 at 7:00pm in the youth room for "Parents Night:  No Parents Allowed!". 

All 9th-12th grade students are welcome - bring a friend!   

For your calendar: Thanksgiving services will be held on Thanksgiving morning at 9:30. Our annual Christmas 

concert with “One Way Up” will be on Sunday evening, December 8. 

Golden Hour Circle will meet on Monday evening, November 25, at 7:15 P.M. in the church entry. 

To those who planned, served, provided food, donated and helped with set up and clean up - thanks to all 

who made the soup supper such a success. A total of $3,571.01 was raised to support First Reformed Church 

needs as well as various missions designated by Women's First Ministries.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sermon and Worship Service videos/audio can be found on the  

First Reformed Church Website - www.frcinwood.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

• Jake Dieters completed his second-to-last round of chemo this past week.  Pray for a strong finish 

with good health and healing. 
 

• Lorraine Van Geest was able to return home on Wednesday.  She will continue to do rehabilitation 

at Hegg Memorial and at home. 
 

• Clarence Van’t Hul remains at the VA Hospital undergoing physical therapy on his legs.   
 

• Justin Brower continues to doctor for his health issues.  The doctors think that he possibly was 

bitten by a bug on his head that is causing his health issues.  He is on an antibiotic for this. 
 

• Pray for those undergoing treatment for cancer – Jake Dieters, Melissa Moser, Ron Zylstra and 

others from our families and communities. 
 

• Mike & Karen Kooima’s sister-in-law, Rose Kooima, is on hospice care and nearing the end of her 

life. 
 

• Congratulations to Randy & Cindy Van Hill in the birth of two granddaughters – Callan Caralee 

Van Hill and Josephine FayeVan Hill. 
•  

BAKE OFF, SUPPER & AUCTION: On 
November 20, Impact will be having a Bake-Off 
combined with free-will donation supper and an 
auction of the baked goods made for the bake-
off.   We are also looking for donations of 
ground beef and salads for the supper portion 
of the event.  All proceeds from this fun night 
will go towards the upcoming expenses of 
Rocky Mountain High. 

 

A Food Offering will be collected each 

Sunday in November through Thanksgiving 

for the Inwood Food Pantry.  Tubs are 

located in the fellowship area for these items.  

Some food pantry needs are toilet paper, dish 

soap, laundry soap, shampoo, paper towels, 

pasta (elbow is good), canned tuna or 

chicken.  Any donations are appreciated! 

Contact a worship committee member with 

any questions.  

 

Reminder:  Your Operation Christmas 
Child shoeboxes need to be returned to church 
by NEXT SUNDAY (Nov 17) There are still 
preprinted boxes available.  There are also some 
small soft animals and wooden toys for you to 
take and put in your box.  REMEMBER NO 
CANDY!  Put a rubber band around your box.  
Be sure to tape the boy/girl and age label to the 
top of  your box.  You do not need to include 
postage in your box – someone is covering the 
postage.  PLEASE consider taking part in this 
wonderful mission.  It costs so little to make a 
difference in the life of  a child.  Shoebox gifts 
help point an unreached village to Christ.  
Thanks! 
 

The Inwood Christian School Board will be 
meeting on Monday, Nov. 11, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. 
in the school office. 
 

The Memory Loss Support Group will be meeting on 

Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at 1:00 pm at 

Whispering Heights.  This Support Group is open to 

anyone who lives with or cares for someone affected 

by dementia of any kind.   For more information, 

please contact Melinda at 712-476-8214. New 

members are always welcome! 
 

Inwood Christian school will be hosting a Veterans 

Day program November 11th at ICS gym. A social 

will be at 10:30am with the program starting at 

10:45am. Veterans are our guests and encouraged to 

stay for lunch.  
 



 

 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
Monday is Pastor Rob’s day off 

 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brouwer, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary/Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol ~ (712)753-2367 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader:  Gwen Berentschot  

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 
 
 
 
 
Please call (712)753-4818 or email frcinwood@gmail.com to submit items for the bulletin by Thursday morning.  
Bonnie is in the church office Thursday and Friday 8 am – noon.   
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